
CITY OF PORTSMOUTH 

 
 

Neighborhood Meeting 
Bartlett Street / Cate Street Land Use and Zoning 

 
 
The Planning Department is holding a public meeting to discuss zoning options for the existing business 
area on Bartlett Street between Morning Street and the railroad tracks. The meeting will take place on 
Tuesday, December 6, 2011, starting at 6:30 pm, in the Levenson Room of the Portsmouth Public 
Library. City staff will review existing land uses and zoning in the area, and discuss options for zoning 
changes. Residents and property owners are invited to comment on appropriate business development in 
the study area and managing the impacts of future development. 
 
All members of the public are welcome to attend the meeting. Anyone with questions about the meeting 
is encouraged to contact Rick Taintor, Planning Director, by calling (603) 610-7290. 
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